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I live in West Eugene, and we have a major problem with unsheltered people. I have 

a great deal of compassion for them, and I have a family member who is unsheltered. 

But I don’t think unrestricted camping is the answer of them or for the rest of us.  

 

I would support designated resting/sheltered places where we can provide them with 

safety and services, while keeping our streets, parks, and paths safe, clean, and 

hospitable to all.  


